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Comments: | am writing in strong opposition to the proposed project at Holland Lake. Although billed as an
"expansion,” in reality this is a huge undertaking to build a recreational resort to serve 156 guests.

It is way too big, with dozens of new structures planned. POWDR and the current owner seem to have
partnered to rush the project through to approval by the FS. The only other structures on the Lake are 17 USFS
permitted cabins. The scope and size of this project would overwhelm this beautiful, pristine lake. Just imagine
the impact to the local roads. Even more disturbing is the intent of the USFS to categorically exclude the project
from an environmental impact review. An environmental impact review is legally required!



